June 20, 2008

Emil Frankel

Director of Transportation Policy

Bipartisan Policy Center

1225 I Street NW, Suite 1000

Washington, DC 20005

Dear Emil,

Thank you for finding the time in your busy schedule to speak during the General Session at the National Conference on Urban Ecosystem.  Your presentation was well received by the audience and by me personally.  I received many positive comments on the presentation.  It was informative and expertly delivered.

The idea of having a transportation expert speak at a national conference on urban ecosystems was probably a first for any conference with an environmental focus but I hope it was the beginning of a new relationship between natural and man-made systems.  

Sincerely

Gary Moll

Sr. Vice Pres.

Urban Ecosystem Center

